March 21, 2007

To: Technical Review Committee

From: Meg Sedlak

Re: San Francisco Bay Mercury Coordination Conference

The Fourth Annual San Francisco Bay Mercury Coordination Conference was held on February 23, 2007 in downtown Oakland. Seventy-seven people attended the conference. Results of the survey circulated at the meeting suggested that it was a useful forum (see attached summary). Presentations from this conference can be viewed at our website at:

http://www.sfei.org/rmp/mercury newsletter/HgNews home.html